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12 July 2021
Letter to Glebe Pathways parents / caregivers

Dear Parent / caregiver
Learning will be online for schools and students in Greater Sydney from Tuesday, 13th July for four days. Schools will remain open for students who need them and no child will be turned away from school. All students will return to the classroom on Monday, 19th July.

At Sydney Secondary College, Balmain Campus many classes already deliver and manage learning activities using online tools such as email and G Suite for Education. Teachers will move more of your child’s learning into these online spaces during the temporary shutdown. Where digital or online options are not available we may use non-digital, off-line strategies such as posting worksheets or booklets to your home via the mail.

Preparations have taken place to ensure that work is available for your child to begin work straight away. Below is a list of subjects, with the code to be used to gain access to the subject’s Google Classroom and OneNote class. In most cases your child will already be a member of an online learning class, but the codes are provided here anyway.

Attached to this letter is a basic user guide for Google Classroom so that you can help your child access the classrooms if they require it. 

	Subject
	Google Classroom code

	SU1
	usxfut7

	SU2
	zmzz6ex

	SU3
	mxhhxat



Teachers will be online and interact with your child during their normal scheduled class times.
If you have any questions please contact the school through the school’s email address: 
balmain-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Yours sincerely
Ingrid Koodrin
Principal
Sydney Secondary College, Balmain Campus
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